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Regulatory Alert – Argentina  
Local testing requirements for Cellular Devices set 

to be introduced by the end of 2017 

 
The Argentinean Regulator, Ente Nacional de Comunicaciones (ENACOM), is set to 

introduce new local testing requirements for the Type Approval of Cellular Devices. These 

requirements are expected to come into force by the end of 2017.  

 

ENACOM have yet to announce a confirmed implementation date for the new requirements, 

as well as a date for when the new standard will be released. 

 

PCS will continue to monitor the situation and will keep customers updated once further 

information has been obtained.  

 

For additional information regarding this alert, please contact: 

Rohit Nanwani 

Product Compliance Specialists              

Email: rohit@productcompliancespecialists.com  
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